
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 22nd, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights 

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

 
I am very happy to be back in school with our students and staff 
via our Hybrid A-B Schedule.  This week was a blast!   
 
Please remember that if you are Virtual, please email Mrs. Ma-
son and Mr. Mastro if you would like to switch back to Hybrid.  
You must give us a two week notice when you are switching. 
 
We are down to our final 3 days of school until the end of Mark-
ing Period 2 (halfway through the school year!!!).  Spring will be 
here before we know it!  Don’t forget to register for the Spelling 
Bee if you are interested in participating. This Sunday is the final 
day to sign up. 
 
Next Friday, we will be announcing our “Name The Junior Aviator” 
contest winner!!!  We are so thrilled with our new mascot nick-
name and our winner will receive an Amazon Gift Card.  Most 
importantly, the winner will be forever honored in our Middle 
School Wall of Fame!!!  
 
Have a great Weekend!!!  
 
- Mr. Mastro 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 Jan. 25 - 28th:  Spelling Bee Test 
 Jan. 25th & 26th: Photo Retakes 
 January 27th: End of MP 2 
 January 28th: Cycle 3 Electives End 
 January 29th: Cycle 4 Begins 
 January 29th: “Name The Junior 

Aviator” Contest Winner 
 February 1st:  Report cards posted 

in Genesis 
 February 15th-19th: Winter Break 
 
 Don’t forget to follow us 

on Twitter 
@HHJrAviators 

 
Attention 8th Grade Parents!

Make sure to submit your child’s 
Diploma Name Forms! 

 


